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Subject:   
 

Health and care partnership arrangements for Bradford District and 
Craven 
 
 

Summary statement: 
 
This paper provides detail of the implementation of the place-based health and care 
partnership arrangements for Bradford District and Craven, which were presented to the 
Board in October 2021. These changes are part of the West Yorkshire Integrated Care 
System and address the requirements of the Health and Care Bill 2021.  
 
 
The presentation builds on previous discussions at the Wellbeing Board in October 2021 
and July 2021 and provides the Board with a summary of the updated governance 
arrangements, leadership and delivery arrangements.  
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